
 

 

Date: 23rd December, 2024 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Intimation of Trading Window Closure. 

 

This is to inform you that in terms of the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 

2015 and Company’s Code of Internal Procedures and Conduct for Regulating, Monitoring and Reporting 

of trading by Insiders, the “Trading Window” for dealing in the Company’s shares shall be closed from 01st 

January, 2025 till the expiry of 48 hours after the announcement of the un-audited financial results of the 

Company for the quarter and nine month ended 31st December, 2024 for the Financial Year 2024-2025 to 

the Stock Exchanges. 

The Promoters, Directors, Key Managerial Personnel, Employees and the Designated Persons of the 

Company are advised not to deal in the shares of the Company during the period when the Trading Window 

is closed. 

All above are advised to intimate their immediate relatives not to deal in the shares of the Company during 

the above said period. 

The date of the proposed Meeting of the Board of Directors to consider and approve the un-audited 

Financials shall be intimated in the due course. 

Thanking You.  

Yours Truly, 

For RAJ TELEVISION NETWORK LIMITED 

 

 

NAMRATHA K 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

To, 

BSE Limited 

First Floor, New Trading Wing,  

Rotunda Building, P J Towers, Dalal Street,  

Fort, Mumbai - 400001                      

BSE Scrip Code: 532826 

To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, 

G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 

Mumbai – 400051 

NSE ID: RAJTV 
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